
RECOMMENDATIONS 0F THE

CANADIAN HIERARCHY.rINCE the time the February number was put iii
ress, aur Afes.wigrhas received ivith joy and thank-

Cfulness the fol'aow.ing letters from distinguisbed Pre-
ates of the Canadian Hierarchy. We can also

reta aour promoters and readers the good news
of a special approbation given the Uoly League and its organ
for the Archdiocese of Kingston by the Mlost Rev. Dr. Cleary.

Archbishop's House, Halifax, N. S., 16th Jan., 189 i.
DEAR FATHER CONNOLÉY,-I wish a large nieasure af suc-

cess and a long career ai usefulness ta your !dcssenger af the
Sacred Heart. Sa long as it is a faithfül A4lesseng-er of that
loving Heart whîch bled for sinners, iL will be productive of
great good. As such I bless it and pray for its prosperity.

Yours in Christ,

t C. O'BRIEN,

Are.ikihoP of Halifax.


